
.. . 
Perrigq· 

September 21 , 2015 

Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
Kalamazoo District Office 
7953 Adobe Road 
Kalamazoo, Ml 49009 

Subject: Air Quality Division Inspection Violation Response 

This letter is in response to the Violation Notice the Perrigo Company received on 
September 10, 2015. The notice is for failure to notify of the installation of one ( 1) 32.7 
Million btu/hr natural gas fired boiler at Plant 4, which is required under 40 CFR 60 Subpart 
De §60.48c. The New Source Performance Standards (NSPS) Initial Notification and 
Information form has since been completed and mailed to both the MDEQ Kalamazoo 
District office as well as the E.P.A. Region 5. A copy of the completed form is attached. 

If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at (269) 673-
9098 or scott.schroeder@perrigo.com. 

Sincerely, 

c~ 
Scottschroeder 
EHS Engineer 

cc: Bill Lackey 

I 
Perrigo Company 
515 Eastern Ave .. Allegan, 1.11 49010 
(269) 673·8451 


